
I am submitting this email as my written testimony related to SJR 22 and SB 838, since I will not attend 
the hearing. 

I urge you to oppose these bills. It is for good reason and sound wisdom that children (those under 18) 
are not permitted to vote...they lack the maturity and life experience to make wise and informed 
decisions. It is for this same reason they are not legally permitted to drink alcohol, smoke tobacco, use 
marijuana, purchase firearms, marry, serve in the military, and be employed, as examples. 

Thank you for your service. 

Erik Colville 
1528 Eagle Cap St SE 
Salem, OR 97317 
 


